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May 6, 2025 
 
ATTENTION MARTIN COUNTY WATER CUSTOMERS: 
 
RE: MARTIN COUNTY WATER SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 
 
This notice is to inform the Martin County Water District customers of its upcoming Special 
Water Board meeting on May 6th, 2025, at 5:30 p.m.  
  
This meeting will be held in the Fiscal Court room on the second floor of the government 
center. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MCWD 
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